Letter to Leaders

Dear Leader,



First off, let me thank you for being the point person to lead **The Husband Project** for your group. By doing the projects contained in the book, you will see changed women, and marriages!

Now, let me put your mind at ease. This will be the easiest "project" you have ever led for your group. There aren't forms you need to fill out, reports to send in, or boxes to check. It seems amazing that these little projects, done as a group, could have such a lasting and life changing results. Just spend a bit of time setting the wheels in motion, and then watch as your women bless their husbands and each other.

You can use this leadership packet either as a complete meeting, or as an add-on to a meeting you already have scheduled (perhaps if you have a speaker come in or some other activity.)

As a leader, I understand that one of your biggest challenges is finding great activities for group that are fun, engaging, and add value to their lives. I developed **The Husband Project**, and this leadership guide just for that purpose – an activity that will directly affect the lives of your women, and their families.

I have included several articles and activities for you to copy and use in your group. Feel free to use these as hand outs, put in your newsletter, or e-mail to your groups.

If you have other ideas of activities, crafts, discussion questions, or more ways to love your project on purpose, please e-mail us at info@kathilipp.com. We may post your idea on our website or use it in a future book.

Finally, if you are interested in having me come and speak to your group, e-mail my office at speaking@kathilipp.com. I would love to come and hang out with you. (Plus, we can make it a lot of fun.) You can find out more about me and my ministry at www.kathilipp.com

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. Our office is always here, ready to help!

Kathi Lipp Author of *The Husband Project*